
 

 

Re: KH/FS/Prom  
 
26th June 2025 
 

Prom – Update  
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control the venue of the prom is having to change.  I 
understand that this will be of concern as the prom is tomorrow but unfortunately upon 
final inspection the venue is not safe to host our event and I would not be able keep the 200 
pupils attending the event safe at the original location.  The hosts were not able to fulfil our 
booking and meet the health and safety requirements despite assurances that they would 
be able to.   
 
Please be assured that a complaint is being pursued. 
 
However, what is of utmost importance for now is that the children still have a prom.  The 
new venue is:  
 
Bilston Brook Farm 
Stafford Road 
Lichfield 
WS13 8HY 
 
 
The event will commence as advertised at 7.00pm with coaches at 11.00pm returning back 
to Barr Beacon for those pupils that have already booked. 
 
Please accept my apologies for having to make this decision.  However, your child's safety 
and well being is my priority.  
 
We look forward to welcoming all paid guests to tomorrow's event.  
 
If you have any queries, please email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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